
Welcome to Croce Elementary!  We are proud to host new 

families on tours of our campus.  To minimize disruption to 

the learning environment, tours are conducted in the after-

school hours.  You can anticipate approximately 30 minutes 

for a tour.  You are also invited to attend our Open House on 

May 23, 2019.  The fun begins at 6 PM with a BBQ dinner, 

open classrooms, and PTA fun!   If you have any additional 

questions, or to set up a tour, please contact the office at 925-

606-4706.   
 


